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December 18, 2017 

TIMOTHY J. EIFLER 

DIRECT D IAL: (502) 560-4208 
DIRECT FAX: (502) 627-8708 

t imothy.eifler@skofi rm.com 

500 W EST JEFFERSON STREET 

SUITE 2000 
LOUISVILLE, KY 40202-2828 

M AIN : -(502) 333-6000 
FAX: (502) 333-6099 

RE: Docket No. 17-00115: Joint Petition of PPL Corporation, PPL Subsidiary 

Holdings, LLC, PPL Energy Holdings, LLC, LG&E and KU Energy LLC and Kentucky 

Utilities Company For Approval of an Indirect Change of Control of Kentucky 
Utilities Company 

Dear Ms. Dillon: 

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced case, please find an original and thirteen 
copies of Kentucky Utility Company' s ("KU") biweekly update. This letter will serve as the third 
update requested by the Tennessee Public Utility Commission ("TPUC") in the above­
referenced proceedings. KU will continue to file periodic biweekly updates with the TPUC until 
such time as the TPUC has acted on KU's Joint Petition. 

In Kentucky, as previously reported, the Kentucky Public Service Commission ("KPSC" ) 
established a procedural schedule for the case.1 The procedural schedule provides that initial 
requests for information were due to the Joint Applicants on November 20, 2017; the KPSC 
Staff and the Attorney General filed limited requests for information by this deadline. The 
Kentucky Industrial Utility Customers, Inc. did not submit any data requests. On December 4, 
2017, the Joint Applicants filed their responses. Supplemental data requests to the Joint 
Applicants were due no later than December 15, 2017. The Attorney General submitted one 
supplemental data request. The KPSC and Kentucky Industrial Utility Customers, Inc. did not 
submit any supplemental data requests. The response to the Attorney General's supplemental 
data request is due December 27, 2017. A hearing is not scheduled. In early January 2018, the 
Joint Applicants expect to request the KPSC to ask the parties whether a hearing should be 

1 Joint Application, Case No. 2017-00415, Order (Ky. PSC Nov. 16, 2017) . 
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held, and absent such a request, to take the matter under submission for consideration and 
decision. 

Should the TPUC Staff have any questions or need additional information in connection 
with any of these developments or the transaction in general prior to the next update on 
January 5, 2018, please contact me at your convenience. 

Please acknowledge your receipt by placing the stamp of your Office on the additional 
copy and return it to u.s in the enclosed self-addressed and stamped envelope. 

Very truly yours, 

--jl/z__-
Timothy J. Eifler 

TJE:mew 

cc: Kendrick R. Riggs, Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC 
Robert M. Conroy, Vice President-State Regulation & Rates, LG&E and KU Services Company 
Allyson K. Sturgeon, Senior Corporate Attorney, LG&E and KU Services Company 
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